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10th December 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Christmas Parties – Wednesday 16th December 2020 
As we head into the final week of Term 2, we are looking forward to holding our annual Christmas 
parties with the children.  The Christmas parties for all classes this year will take place on Wednesday 
16th December.   
 

All parties will take place on the same day as, given the current circumstances, for this year the parties 
will be within classes as opposed to Year Groups to maintain the integrity of the bubbles.  As part of the 
celebrations, all children can come to school on Wednesday in their ‘party clothes’ and do not need to 
wear school uniform.   
 

During the day children will take part in a number of fun activities, including playing a number of 
party games, and as part of these games, individually wrapped prizes will be rewarded.  However given 
the guidance currently in place for schools, our current risk assessment and to ensure the safety of all 
at this very special time we are unable to have food at the parties this year.  In light of this the staff 
have been working hard on innovative ideas for the parties to ensure that all of the pupils have an 
absolutely fabulous time despite the pandemic.  It will certainly not stop us celebrating this very special 
time of year and important festival within the Christian calendar.    
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the academic 
year so far.  It has certainly been the strangest start to an academic year I have witnessed in my 23 
year career but I have to say one of my proudest, as Head Teacher of SPCEDS – I have to say the 
pupils and staff never cease to amaze me with all that is achieved on a daily basis.  I hope you all have 
a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year.  Stay safe and well and I look forward to seeing 
you all again in January.   
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


